Kingston
2 Hydro

December 14, 2017

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli:

Re: Kingston Hydro Corporation Electricity Distribution Licence No. ED-2003-0057
2018 Electricity Distribution Rate Application (EB-2017-0055) _Draft Decision
and Rate Order Comment Submission

On December 14, 2017, the Ontario Energy Board issued its Draft Decision and Rate
Order in the above noted proceeding. Kingston Hydro Corporation has reviewed the
Decision and Rate Order for accuracy and completeness and has the following
comments to offer:

1. The 2018 Tariff of Rates and Charges, Schedule A to the Draft Decision and
Rate Order is complete and accurate, however,
2. Kingston believes that in the Draft Decision:

a. page 6, second last paragraph under Section 4. Base Rate
Adjustments, the amount of the increase to the fixed charge should
read $3.34 rather than $2.69, and,

b. page 8, under Section 6. Low Voltage Charges, the projected 2018
retail transmission-connection rate revenue should read $3,799,686,
per IRR Update, appendix E submitted 2017-12-08, and,

c. inthe document header under the EB number, the applicant name
should read Kingston Hydro Corporation.

Yours truI%/
‘Sherry Gibson

Senior Advisor, Rates and Regulatory Affairs
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